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NOVEMBER 2023 / QUILTING IN THE 

PINES NEWSLETTER 

www.PINESQuilts.COM

                                                             


A Message From Our President


	        Meeting info:  

	 9:30 a.m., Thursday	

DECEMBER  14th ,  2023


Trinity Lutheran Church  
7150 Pines Blvd. 
Pembroke Pines, FL

33024	 Inside:

East of University Drive	 Programs/Workshops 2

Fat Quarters	 Retreat 2

	 BOM 3

Block of the Month	 Charity 4

(See page 3)	 Program Pix 5

Show-n-Tell	 FQ/MISC 6

Share your recent work 
and the process of 
creating it.


Bring a friend

We love guests!	  

Here we are, getting ready for Christmas and all the festivities. No snow in 
our area, no complaints from me!! Let's finish the year by completing those 
projects we put aside and think of donating more to the less privileged.  
Monique

http://www.PINESQuilts.COM
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DECEMBER 
BIRTHDAYS

     


      Charlotte Lorenzo               12/14

Wendy Cates      12/24

Iris Biasetti      12/27

RETREAT


……..  think about joining us 
in May……

PROGRAMS 

DECEMBER 

There will be a gift exchange among the 
members. You are encouraged to bring a 
wrapped handmade gift, or a store-bought 
gift related to sewing and quilting. The 
value should be no more than $15.00.

JANUARY
Members participating in the panel 
challenge will turn in their quilts, wall 
hangings, and art quilts. All members will 
be able to vote for their favorite. Prizes will 
be given for the first, second, and third 
place winners.

FEBRUARY
Using a unique technique for making labels 
for your quilts and other projects.

MARCH 
There will be a presentation given by 
Kianga Jinaki about her art works including 
beautiful dolls, quilts and mixed textiles.  
Some of her work and fabrics will be 
available for sale.

******************************


  

What special kind of workshop are you 
looking forward to??? Please let  Iris know 
and we will try to find someone to do it and 
coordinate with West Broward……
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DO THIS BLOCK IN 
RED 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Charity Roundup


Laurajean - 2 pillowcases
Sandy S. - 5 pillowcases
Charlotte - 1 quilt, 7 receiving blankets
Elena - 5 quilts, 10 pillowcases
Sheri - 1 quilt
Barbara R - 1 quilt
Daisy - 11 pillowcases
Elaine - 2 quilts
Eutrice - 1 pillowcase
Kathy C. - 2 pillowcases
Monique - 3 quilts, 4 pillowcases
Iris - 4 quilts

DONATIONS:


Thank you all so much for your donation of time, fabric  and talent. 
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NOVEMBER  Program


At the November meeting, AJ Grossman gave a presentation on the 
use of color and the color wheel. Her explanation of how to use 
different colors that complement each other was very helpful, 
including how to use shades of the same color family, i.e. red or blue, 
to make a quilt using only one-color 

family.  Feedback from many members was very positive. 
Suggestions for future programs are welcome.
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Misc Announcements


FAT QUARTERS for 2023

    JAN - Bright RED JUL - Bright ORANGE

   FEB - Bright GREEN AUG -Bright PINK

    MAR - Bright YELLOW SEP - Bright YELLO

   APR - Bright ORANGE OCT - Bright GREEN


MAY - Bright PINK NOV - Bright RED 

 JUN - Bright BLUE          	 	  DEC -  WILD CARD *** 	

Thanks  to all who helped us with 

   the  Church’s Food Drive.





Quilting In The Pines Guild 

Newsletter www.pinesquilts.com
https://www.facebook.com/QuiltingInThePinesQuip/

Hi QUIP Members!

I Hope you are all well. If anyone 
is in need of cheering up or 
congratulations, please let me 
know. 

Sandy Glazer (954) 742-6164 
or sandymindy@aol.com


For December may we ask 
you to continue with our 

tradition of donating baby 
diapers to an organization 

in Broward County



